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I have generations of my family buried in NSW since the 1820s and find 

the idea of digging them up quite upsetting. They bought their graves to 
rest in peace and that should not be taken away. When researching the 

family, seeing the graves and headstones can give you more information 

as well as a feeling of peace knowing where they are. I feel that the public 
should be given more say in this matter and more time to comment. 
 


